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30th October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Update to price: Cohort 7 residential visit to Caythorpe Court, Lincolnshire; Monday 1st July - Friday 5th July 
2024 
  
Further to our previous correspondence regarding the upcoming residential trip for Cohort 7, due to VAT-
related adjustments, the total cost of this trip will be reduced to £478.00.   
 
Should you have not yet registered for your child to attend this trip but now be interested in doing so as a result 
of this price amendment, please submit your initial payment by 9am on Wednesday 1st November 2023.  May 
we reiterate that after this date, we will be confirming our final number of attendees with PGL and therefore, 
you will be unable to sign your child up for this trip.  Learners are expected to attend school as usual during this 
week and a programme of study will be organised for them. 
 
If you have already submitted payment(s) to secure your child’s place on this trip, your payment schedule for 
instalments due in 2024 will be amended to reflect this price reduction.  The amended payment schedule will 
be as follows:- 
 
The amended payment schedule is as follows: 
 

2nd October £55 (non refundable deposit) 
1st November £60   
1st  December £60   
8th January £53   
1st February £50 (Interim payment to PGL) 
1st March £50   
15th April £50   
1st May £50  
3rd June £50 (Final payment due to PGL) 

 
The initial deposit is non-refundable should your child withdraw from the visit. Should your child withdraw at 
any time, any refunds will be in accordance to PGL terms and conditions will be on a sliding scale along with any 
bank charges incurred.  We are bound by the travel companies’ terms and conditions, these can be found at: 
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/resources/teacher-guide/booking-terms-and-conditions-uk    
 
The School is covered by Zurich Insurance for all trips and visits. Details can be found through our website. 
Could I also please draw your attention to our payment guidance for trips and visits on our website: 
https://www.honywoodschool.com/enrichment    Should any family be experiencing financial difficulty, please 
contact Mrs Frogley on cfrogley@honywoodschool.com Please do not hesitate to contact me directly on 
lborella@honywoodschool.com should there be any concerns prior to this visit. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs Borella 

Cohort 7 Leader 
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